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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

STH & LOUISIANA STREETS « LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 « (S01) 371-4000

December 5, 1975

Mr. E. Morris Howard, Director AT
Office of Inspection & Enforcement pEC- -
Region IV \ iy

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Subject: Arkansas Power & Light Company
Arkansas Nuclear One-Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51 mmECOPY
Non-Routine, Non-Radiological
Environmental Report 50-313/75-58

Dear Mr. Howard:

On November 25, 1975, we reported to you an environmental occurrence at
Arkansas Nuclear One-Unit 1 involving the increase of several chemical
parameters across the plant in excess of Environmental Technical Specifi-
cation limits.

Attached is our report in accordance with Environmental Technical Speci-
fication 5.6.2. :

Very truly yours,
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J. D. Phillips
Senior Vice President
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Mr. E. Morris Howard -2 - December 5, 1975

. cc: Mr. D. F. Knuth, Director

Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. W. D. MacDonald, Director

Office of Management Information
and Program Control

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555



